

June 1, 1976

Kay Watson Institutional Development Office Southeastern Baptist Theological Seminary Wake Forest, North Carolina 27587

## Dear Friend:

In answer to your request for publication materials on Foreign Mission Board personnel, we are enclosing the items indicated below.

Please continue to call on us when you have need for this type of material. We are always glad to serve you.

Sincerely,

(Miss) Page Childrey

Office Secretary

Press Office

Enclosures:

2 Photographs

2 Sketches

P.S. The photo and sketch on Dr. Allen are subject to change when he arrives in the States on furlough.